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Highway 535 near Tilley reopens
Tilley... Motorists are advised that Highway 535 near Tilley has reopened to traffic.

The gravel highway was closed on June 24 after a thunderstorm flooded portions of it between
its junctions with Highways 873 and 875.

The highway is now passable and has resumed normal operations.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Philip Luchka

Acting Operations Manager

Alberta Transportation

403-382-4070

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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